
Date: June25'20L4

To: Mr. Jimmy Cox & Waskom ISD Board of Trustees

This letter is to inform you that I am formally resigning from my position as Ag. Science Teacher at

Waskom ISD effective June 30, 2014. I have accepted a position as the Ag. Science teacher at Hallsville

ISD beginning July 1, 2014. I am very grateful for having the opportunity to serve the community of

Waskom and thankfulfor the support and encouragement I have received from the school board,

administration, teachers, and also the community itself. lwill miss being a Waskom Wildcat, but look

forward to these new opportunities to better myself and further my career.

Sincerely,

Josh Shafer


